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To start this term, every year group across the school have
been exploring the picture book ‘Every Little Kindness’. This
has provided the children with an opportunity to explore the
book and produce a piece of writing and a piece of art based
on it. This wordless story, told in beautiful illustrations
reminiscent of a graphic novel, demonstrates how every little
kindness, shared from person to person, can turn a collection
of strangers into a community, and―even though we might not
always see it―make the world a more vibrant and
compassionate place to be. Thank you to the parents and
carers that were able to attend the exhibition on Friday and
see the work from across the school. If you did not get the
chance, the work will shortly be put up around the school on
display. 
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'Life in all its fullness' John 10:10
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This week. the RSPCA visited St. Paul’s to talk to the

children about the importance of keeping animals

safe. The children were treated to a very informative

session where they were guided through some of the

signs of how to tell when an animal may be stressed

and in need of help. The children were spoken to by

the North West Kent branch of the RSPCA. The

branch work closely with the national RSPCA and

inspectors but raise their own funds to tackle animal

welfare issues issues in our local area.
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Welcome back to Term 4. We cannot wait to see the
fantastic outcomes that are achieved during the Spring Term.
We started as we mean to go on, with our Whole School Text
Week, where the children and staff worked incredibly hard to
produce high-quality outcomes for our exhibition. 

During this term, we will be having our Assessment Week and
DT week. This is an opportunity for us to pause, reflect on the
children’s learning journey so far and address any possible
misconceptions. 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents and
carers that should you have any feedback for us at St. Paul’s
(praise or constructive feedback), please feel free to email,
message me on ClassDojo or speak to me on the gate. We all
want the best for the children in our care and are always
happy to listen to feedback about your experience of this.

If you wanted to make a

donation to this local

charity, you can scan the

QR code to the right or visit

justgiving.om/rspcaknwb.

The charity can also be

contacted with regards to

vet costs, animal issues,

neutering or microchipping.


